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Health and Wellbeing 

 

As part of our Health and Wellbeing programme the 

children are learning about the SHANARRI 

indicators. These are 

S – Safe 

H- Healthy 

A –Achieving 

N –Nurtured 

A-Active 

R-Responsible 

R-Respected 

I-Included 

Each month we focus on an indicator and explore its 

meaning. 

Throughout the month of November, children will 

be learning about what it means to be achieving. 

 

 

Dairy Dates for this term: 

Monday 16th Nov – In Service Day – children do not 

attend school 

Tuesday 16th Nov – Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 19th November – Tempest Photography will 

be in school. All children will have photographs 

taken on this day. Please ensure your child is 

wearing full school uniform. If it is an outdoor PE 

day please bring this in a bag and your child can get 

changed after their photograph is taken. 

School closes on Wednesday 22nd December for 

Christmas and re opens on Monday 10th January 

2022. 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

 

Due to the ongoing Covid restrictions we are still 

unable to meet parents face to face to discuss 

children’s progress. 

Class teachers will be making phone calls to parents 

throughout the month of November to give an 

update on learning. 

These calls will take place at the end of the school 

day. Parents will be given a date and timeslot for 

the phone call. 

A separate letter will be sent, giving more details. 

 

 

 

P7 Outdoor Learning Programme 

 

Our P7 children have been given the opportunity to 

participate in a week of outdoor learning at 

Strathclyde Park. The cost of this is quite steep, at 

£99 per child. The P7 children have decided to hold 

a sponsored walk to try to raise funds for this 

event. QR codes are posted on the railings of our 

playground if you would like to contribute to this 

fund. Thank you! 

 

Covid Symptoms 

 

If your child is displaying any Covid symptoms it 

is important that you continue to arrange a PCR 

test and isolate them until you have the results. 

We ask that you inform the school if you are 

doing this and also when you get the result. 

 

Face Coverings 

Please note that face coverings should still be 

worn (unless exempt) when dropping off and 

collecting your child from school. 

 

PE  

 

Please note that uniform for outdoor PE is black 

joggers, leggings or shorts with a plain white or 

yellow t-shirt or polo shirt. Black sweatshirts can 

be worn in cold weather but should not be branded 

with any logos. 

 

The vast majority of children are wearing the 

correct uniform – thank you for that. 

 

If children come to school not wearing the correct 

PE kit they will be given a letter to take home. 

 

If you require support in providing your child with 

the correct outdoor uniform please contact me at 

the school and I will help in any way I can. 

Follow us on twitter @Ladywell Primary. Please note 

that our twitter page is for information only. Please 

contact the school office with any queries or 

questions. 

 

 

 

S Winning 

Head Teacher 

Ladywell Primary 

01698 522 719 

nlwinnings1@glow.sch.uk 

mailto:nlwinnings1@glow.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


